Subject: Thank You for Adding HF3344 to House Education Spending Bill
 
Dear Members of the House Education Finance Committee, 
 
I am reaching out to you as a member of the Minnesota Science Teachers Association to thank you for lending your support for Representative Wolgomott's bill, HF3344, that appropriates funding for professional development for science educators all over the state of Minnesota.  This professional development is vital to support and maintain the high-quality teaching of science that makes Minnesota one of the best in the nation.  
 
HF3344 appropriates funding for the creation and implementation of vital professional development programs and workshops for K-12 science educators. ALL Minnesota students need science educators that can provide them comprehensive foundational knowledge and understanding of science processes and phenomena. They are the upcoming generations of Minnesota students that will become the new leaders in industry, medicine, research, conservation, sustainable farming, engineering and other areas of science.  They are absolutely integral to Minnesota's continued prosperity. 
 
The request for funding for these programs in HF3344 go beyond paying for teacher professional development.  It is an investment in the future of Minnesota, and its place in the global community.  It is an investment in preparing our students to be a conscientious and knowledgeable citizenry that can make informed decisions regarding how to navigate the crossroads of industry and economy, and sustainability and resource management, for the benefit of everyone.  It is an investment in our future.  
 
Thank you for including the appropriations requested in HF3344 to the House Education Finance Committee spending bill.  I am encouraged by your support for quality science education for ALL Minnesota students.
 
Sincerely,
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